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City of Dilley Has Received Grant Funds for Water System Improvements 

 

The City of Dilley has been notified that it will receive $500,000 in funding from the Texas 
Department of Agriculture as part of a Community Development Block Grant. 
 
The funds will be used to upgrade multiple components within the city’s water treatment 
plant such as the replacement of an aerator and expanding the overall well capacity of 
the facility. Improvements will also be made at the Civic Center Well facility to include the 
installation of a permanent generator and upgrades to existing pumps. 
 
The newly updated infrastructure will improve the communities water quality and 
distribution pressure. 
 
This project is currently in the design phase. Once complete, it will modernize the current 
water treatment process and enhance the public water system. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured Left to Right: 
Rudy Alvarez, Council Member; Ray Aranda, Council Member; Mary Ann Obregon, Mayor; Inelda 

Rodriguez, Council Member; Alicia Machado, Council Member; Alexandria Inocencio, Council Member; 

Henry Arredondo, City Administrator 
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